It’s Halloween!

Celebrate this spooky day
with fun (but not scary!)
themed experiences.

Monday, 31 October

A message from your Coordinator

Dear Sacred Heart Families & Community,

As we enter Week 4, there is a lot of fun stuff to look forward to Halloween, 4 day
Melbourne Cup weekend!!! | am sure you have already made plans and | can’t
wait to see the Halloween dress up pictures.

A core component of this Term is maximising the involvement of the family unit in
the learning activities of the children. A reminder to parents who are interested in
sharing a skill, talent or may be an area of expertise with our service. If so, please
speak to me about how you may be able to contribute to children’s learning and
development. All contributions, no matter how small or big are highly valued and
surely appreciated by the children.

Have a great weekend!
Regards,

Shubra

It's free to register

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can @
register an account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by s

downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the
Apple App Store or on Google Play. Once registered, it’s easy
to make bookings and manage your account.
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£/  Activities
0@ comingup

e Halloween Posters
OSHC Sports Day
Spooky Party

P What's on
9

the menu
e Cookies

e Halloween colour Cake
e Rice Noodles with
Carrots, Corn & Salsa

B%Fg Visit our blog

New articles are added each
week for parents and cover
varinlis tonics to heln families

Visit our blog




